Public Statement Regarding Recent Incident at Kumo Restaurant
Dear Valued Customers and Community Members,

We would like to express our sincere gratitude to the first responders and health inspectors for their
unwavering professionalism and courtesy during a recent incident at Kumo Restaurant this past
Saturday.

As a family that has proudly served this community for over 50 years, our hearts have always been in
the business of creating unforgettable memories through shared meals at our restaurant. We
cherish the joy and connections these moments bring to our patrons, and it is with this deep sense
of commitment that we address the recent events.

For those who know us and our families, you understand the profound bond we share with the
Suffolk County community, where we have lived and worked throughout our entire lives. We have
dedicated ourselves to building a reputation founded on trust, quality, and a commitment to
serving you, our valued guests.

To our loyal customers and friends who have reached out with words of support, we are profoundly
thankful for your understanding and unwavering support. Please trust that we take this incident
seriously, and we are already working diligently to regain and maintain your confidence in us.

At Kumo Restaurant, we consider our patrons an extension of our family, and your well-being
remains our top priority. We are committed to learning from this incident, enhancing our practices,
and ensuring that every visit to Kumo is not just a meal but a memorable and safe experience.

Thank you for your continued support and trust in us.

Warmest regards,
Tony & Bobby Lam, On behalf of the Kumo Team



